
      CIVIC GARDEN CLUB OF SAN CARLOS 

                                                                     Newsletter September, 2014 

Greetings Members… 

This is our newsletter for September.  Jennifer’s computer had a meltdown so I 

will give you the black on white version.   

Joanie and Lea represented the club at the San Carlos History Museum Ice Cream 

Social today (Sept. 13) and helped dozens of youngsters plant flower seeds in 

small compostable pots.  Who knows, one day a few of these kids may be our 

members. 

On Saturday Sept. 27 we will host “Taste of Italy” at the Casa.  This is an annual 

fund raising event of the San Carlos Sister City Assoc. to raise money for their 

student exchange program.  Last year, we sent two students to Omura Japan and 

received three in return. Tickets are $25 and the menu includes pasta from 

Delizie, pizza from San Remo’s, A-Lot-A-Gelato, salad, bread and wine.  I will have 

tickets for sale at our next luncheon meeting.  

On Sunday, October 19 we will team with the Villagers to welcome Robin 

Chapman, author of “California Apricots, the Lost Orchards of Silicon Valley”.  

Following her presentation, there will be a book signing and plenty of apricot 

refreshments.  Join us at 2pm at our Casa. NO CHARGE. 

Our next meeting is Friday, Sept 19, The Board of Directors will prepare the lunch 

so it’s going to be delicious.  Our speaker is Terry Lyngso, Master Gardener who 

will tell us “how to greatly boost your garden’s health”. 

Check out the herb garden in our Garden Spot.  It’s located in the middle crib and 

includes basil, banana mint, rosemary, mojito mint, hot and spicy oregano, and 

chocolate mint.  Pick up your favorites at our next meeting. 

Enjoy the rest of summer 

I look forward to seeing you all at our next meeting, Sept. 19….Tom 



 

 

 

 

 

Your Board of Directors met on Sept 8.  Tom reported that the ramp is under 

discussion. Olga volunteered to contact an architect who may be willing to 

prepare plans pro bono.   

 


